
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

18/03/2024 – 4AG Parents 

Evening 

21/03/2024 – Whole School 

Parents Evening 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 15TH MARCH 2024 

 

PARENTS EVENING 

Parents Evening will be held on Thursday 21st March 2024. If your child 

is in 4AG – Parents Evening will be on Monday 18th March. Self-

schedule appointment booking will, once again, be done on the 

Arbor Parent Portal app. 

Self-Scheduling closes: 

4AG - 15.3.24 at 3.00pm – CLOSED NOW and Whole School - 19.3.24 

at 3.00pm 

 

REMINDERS 

Please can we remind parents NOT to send ANY TYPE OF NUTS/FOOD 

INCLUDING NUTS into school. 

Due to the children having no access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a drink of water to school – NO FIZZY 

DRINKS. 

Our school has a strict ‘No Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please can we 

remind parents NOT TO SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

Please remember, if your child has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off for 48 hours since the last episode. 

To report an absence – please call 01253 761022 and select ‘Option 

1’. Please also let us know in advance of any appointments/reasons 

for collecting your child early. 

 

Y5 TRIP TO MANCHESTER MUSEUM OF SCIENCE AND 

INDUSTRY 
 

Year 5 had a very successful trip to the Manchester Museum of 

Science and Industry on Tuesday.  The children particularly enjoyed 

the experiment gallery as they were able to carry out a range of 

problem solving experiments themselves!  Thank you for your support 

for the trip, it adds such wonderful value to the children's experience 

in the curriculum. 

 

 

Y3/4 DANCE COMPETITION 
 

Thank you to those parents who joined us after school yesterday to 

watch the children perform their dance for the Blackpool School 

Games Dance competition.  Unfortunately, we did not get a visit 

from the judge this morning which means we are runners-up.  Thanks 

again for your support, their performance was wonderful. 
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BOOK FAIR 

 

           PMHW DROP IN 

 



EASTER LUNCH 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 

Please book this via ParentPay by Wednesday 20th March 2024. 

Y3/4 BAKE SALE 

 



YEAR 2 CRAFT AFTERNOON 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 


